From: adam tinsley

Sent: 06 January 2023 12:47

To: Jill Bastow ;
Subject: Fwd: NYM/2022/0829

Hi Jill,

Thanks again for your time today. Just to confirm what we discussed.

With regards to condition 6 we are happy to change the plan to tarmac only the verge area and to match the
Carpark area with the limestone composite as proposed for the connecting pathways. These will match and the
colour will be in-line as to reduce contrast with the rural environment as much as possible. We agreed on the phone

that the pathways are acceptable as propose in a crushed limestone material as submitted again in a suitable colour
in line with the rural environment.

With regard to condition 7 we will take this into consideration when starting the planting scheme also adhering to
the tree protection plan.

With regards to condition 10 we will proceed with the work after obtaining the appropriate License and resubmit for
approval before bringing the site into use.

If you need anything further, please contact me.

Thanks
Adam

Sent from Outlook for iOS





